

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami

Memo No. 2021-M-151

Memorandum to Council

Subject:	Communication – Fort Erie
Agenda Date:	September 9, 2021
Attachments:	Letter

RECOMMENDATION

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council support the resolution from the Town of Fort Erie requesting the Federal Government cease further consideration of eliminating capital gains tax exemptions on primary residences.

<u>INFORMATION</u>

Attached to this report is a resolution considered and passed by the Council of the Town of Fort Erie that they are asking for Council's support.

Respectfully Submitted: Craig Davidson Treasurer/Administrator